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Abstract of Presentation

The fifth meeting of the Committee on Aviation Environmental
Protection (CAEP) was held from 8 to 17 January 2001. During the
meeting the proposals related to emissions and market based options
were reviewed. These proposals resulted from the studies which were
carried out by CAEP in the period 1998 - 2001.

The Chairman of CAEP/5 will summarize the main results and the
recommendations of CAEP/5 with respect to emissions and market
based options, which include:
• further development of the elements necessary for an emissions

trading programme for international aviation emissions,
consistent with the Kyoto Protocol to the UNFCCC, 

• additional work on voluntary mechanisms and the possible use of
charges to address emissions

• including in the Global Air Navigation Plan a methodology for
analysing the environmental benefits of implementing
communications, navigation, surveillance and air traffic
management (CNS/ATM) systems

• publication of an ICAO Circular on Operational opportunities to
minimize fuel use and reduce emissions

After this summary of the CAEP/5 results, more detailed information
will be provided in separate presentations on the following topics:
• Reduction of emissions at the source
• Operational improvements 
• Market-based options
• Cost-benefit analysis on emissions
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